
Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager  
Leave to Construct 
Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel: (519) 436-4552 
Email: EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

October 27, 2021 

Christine Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Christine Long: 

BY RESS AND EMAIL

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2021-0078 
2022 Storage Enhancement Project (REDACTED) 

Enclosed please find the redacted application and evidence for the 2022 Storage 
Enhancement Project. 

In accordance with the OEB’s revised Practice Direction on Confidential Filings effective 
February 17, 2021, all personal information has been redacted from the following exhibits: 

• Exhibit G-1-1, Attachment 1 – Affidavit of Title Search
• Exhibit H-1-1, Attachment 6 – Indigenous Consultation Log and associated attachments

The confidential unredacted exhibits will be provided to the OEB under separate cover. 

The above noted submission has been filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS and will be 
made available on Enbridge Gas’s website at:  
https://www.enbridgegas.com/about-enbridge-gas/regulatory.  (then navigate to the “Other 
Regulatory Proceedings” tab. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications
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